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MAY 2016 PRAYER LETTER 

 
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

“That I may publish with the voice of thanksgiving, and tell of all Thy wondrous works. (Psalm 26:7) “And the 
Word of God increased; and the number of the disciples multiplied...” (Acts 6:7) “So mightily grew the Word of 
God and prevailed.” (Acts 19:20) 
 
The publishing of the precious Word of God in its purity is a must. We must publish the “written” Word, because how much 
of the Bible are we able to speak without that which is written? I want to publish with the voice of thanksgiving, but most 
of what I’m thankful for is found in the Bible.  So many of God’s wondrous works are found in the pages of the holy writ.  In 
the ministry of Bearing Precious Seed, we want to see the Word of God grow mightily and prevail.  The Bible teaches us that 
when the Word of God is increased, the number of disciples multiplies.  If the world is going to have the Truth, then every 
believer, pastor, and church must have an overwhelming burden to see the Scriptures published and distributed to the billions 
around the world who so desperately need it.  Do you have a burden or could you care less? In the day and age in which we 
live, most “so-called” Christians just don’t care.  It is heartbreaking!  Thank God for you who do care and prove it by your 
actions. 

One of the areas we are focusing on for 
National Bible Publishing Month is the country 
of Sierra Leone in Western Africa. This nation 
borders the North Atlantic Ocean and lies 
between the countries of Guinea and Liberia. 
The population was over 60% Muslim in 2013, 
but because of the Scriptures, the country is 
now 75% Christian. We supplied the military 
with 10,000 whole Bibles. Now the police force 
throughout the country is pleading for 
thousands of Bibles. It is unbelievable how 
many are turning to Christ in this “hungry for 
the Gospel” country. The leadership of this                                                                                                       

country wants to reach the five Muslim countries around them.  Since they have a military presence in these countries, the military 
is burdened to take the Bible and the Gospel to them. Glory to God!  Will you participate in our National Bible Publishing Month 
Campaign and raise funds to help them reach Sierra Leone and the other countries around them?  We must turn their darkness 
into light! 
 
We have beautiful posters, Sunday School lessons, and other tremendous materials necessary to help you have a great NBPM 
campaign.  They are all free to help you have a campaign that will glorify our Lord Jesus and get out His Gospel to those who are 
pleading for it.  You can order them online at www.bpsmilford.org or call our office at (513) 575-1706 and speak to one of our 
secretaries.  Thank you for caring for others who do not have the Bible and the eternal Truth like you have. 
 
Please continue to pray for my health and for the upcoming doctor appointments, tests, and surgeries.  I need to be 
back on the road in meetings raising new monthly support for the General Fund of BPS and for the 4 week NBPM campaign.  Pray 
that I can get these surgeries as soon as possible.  I must be about my Father’s business!  Also, your prayers for my wife who has to 
drive me to all these appointments and take care of my needs is greatly appreciated.  God bless you all.  You are appreciated. 
 

Yours for Christ and His Word,                                              
                                                                                                      

Bob & Marie Ford—Eph. 3:20, 21                           WE MUST PUBLISH, OR THEY WILL PERISH!      
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THE SMILING FACES OF THE MILITARY TELL YOU THAT THEY ARE THRILLED TO GET THEIR BIBLES 

 

        
 

OUR BPS MEN MEETING WITH THE MINISTER OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS, THE INSPECTOR GENERAL, AND 
THE DEPUTY INSPECTOR GENERAL. THESE ARE THE MEN WHO LEAD THE NATIONAL POLICE FORCE. THE 
POLICE FORCE IS BEGGING FOR BIBLES JUST LIKE THE MILITARY DID. 

 

 
 


